January 1948

The Durham Kennel Club met on January 19 at the Forest Hills
Club House.

Before the meeting was called to order, Mr. Little, photographer
for the paper, took some pictures of the show committee and
new officers of the clube.

The President called the meetlng to order and introduced
Dr. Cooper of the County Board of Health, who gave an
interesting talk on the control of Rables in Durham County.

The minutes of the previous meeting and the Board of Directors
meeting of January 9 were read and approved.

The treasurer reported $530.59 in the treasury. This was
taking into account the check of Capt. Johnson for §50.00,
which was returned. He only wanted to be reimbursed for his
actual expenses in judging in our show lust May, which
"amounted to 20,00,

Mr. Boone, our Bench Show Chairman, stated that he had just
received a letter from Mr. Moss advising him that kr. Kemp of
Enka, N. Ce. could nct judge in our show. He asked, and was
granted, the permission of the Club to contact Mr. Weaver and
see i1f he wouldn't judge in Mr. Kemp's place.

Mrs. Hutchings, Chairman of the trophy committee, reported
that all the money for the trophies has been subscribed and
premium lists have been sent in. They only lack about $100.00
for local best of Breed., It was decided not to give $1.00 and
$2+U0 prizes in the classes.

Mrs. Bolich reported that she, with the Club's permission, would
try to secure the endorsement ol the lierchants Association in
our advertising for the Dog Show in april.

The Secretary asked that all members pay their dues for the
new year and $21.00 was collected and turned over to Mrs. Hoenig.

The meeting adjourned at 10:45.
Respectfully submitted,

Mary 4. Bowden, Secretary



